
Facilities Committee Meeting
January 10, 2019 Recommendations

Bid Package #3

The Facilities Committee of the Board of Education of District 97 met on January 10, 2019.  FAC 
recommended that the Board of Education approve the awarding of Bid Package #3 for the Lincoln expansion 
project based on the recommendations put forth by Bulley & Andrews in a letter dated January 9, 2019. This 
package includes:

 General Trades
 Ceramic Tile
 Painting
 Flooring
 Food Service Equipment

The recommendations for approval were unanimously approved. 

The FAC Committee also recommended that the Board of Education approve the awarding of Bid Package #3 
for the Longfellow expansion project based on the recommendations put forth by Bulley & Andrews in a letter 
dated January 9, 2019. The package is the same as the Lincoln package.

Longfellow Playground

The FAC Committee recommended that the board of Education approve the follow:

 FAC did not find that the shade canopy was a necessary modification, and recommends not including 
this element in the playground proposal.

 FAC recommends the approval of a freestanding water fountain.
 FAC recommends the approval of a swing set and recommends the adoption of Option B, which 

maintains more field space than Option A.
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